
 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear All Concerned, 

 
 

To push sales, Air India has been decided to rationalize the commission 1.5% for 

all Vietnam Agent of BSP’s issuing on entire Air India network.  

 

Following are the approved commission levels effective 1stOct 2020. (Base Fare + 

Fuel Surcharge YQ) 

 

Kindly take necessary action and disseminate the information to all concerned. 

 

 

Should you need any further information, please contact to GSSA Air India in 

Vietnam. 

 

 Ms. NGUYEN NGOC HOANG YEN (Yenny) 

Email: sales.airindia@worldtrans.vn 

Phone: +8428 3822 7755 - Ext: 147 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Thank you for your attention! 
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